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Dear Members of the Oregon Legislature, 

I am writing today to voice my strong opposition to House Bill 3076, which directs the 

Department of Justice to study the establishment of a state gun dealer licensing 

program. This bill is yet another attempt to chip away at our Second Amendment 

rights, under the guise of “studying” gun sales. However, we know exactly where this 

leads—more government regulation, more barriers to legal gun ownership, and an 

eventual push toward restrictive policies that make it harder for law-abiding citizens to 

exercise their constitutional rights. 


